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I am writing about the boundary change proposals in Bloxwich. They suggest moving the west side of Stafford road into Bloxwich East ward,
which I do not support. Stafford road has always been part of Bloxwich West along with Enderly Road and Lydford and others that border King
George’s park. I live on Turnberry and we are all part of the same community, with walkways that go straight on to park. The middle of Stafford
road makes sense as a clear boundary that goes right down the high street. Our side of Stafford road should stay as part of Bloxwich west with
the Turnberry, keeping our community together.
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